AIOD Locking Nailing course for surgeons in Strasbourg

Information valid for all courses 2020

Strasbourg, 8th January 2020
Dear Attendee,

The AIOD Strasbourg is pleased to welcome you for a training period on locked nails techniques at the
“Centre Hospitalier Universitaire” (University Hospital) recognised as Centre of Excellence. You will be
educated by Dr. Gilbert Taglang, Surgeon of the Trauma Unit at the University Hospital Strasbourg
Hautepierre and President of the AIOD

Kindly be informed about the following:

Accommodation Course Venue

Hotel Maison Rouge CEED (Centre Européen d’Etudes du Diabete)

4, Rue des Francs Bourgeois Boulevard René Leriche
F - 67000 STRASBOURG 67000 STRASBOURG

Phone : + 33(0)3 88 32 08 60
www.maison-rouge.com Phone : + 33(0)3 90 20 12 12

Check-out time is: 12.00 a.m.

(If you leave on Friday, please do not forget
to take your luggage to the course Venue)

Transfers

Transfers by bus (company Seyfritz) from your hotel to the course venue and back are organized:

On Thursday (bus is waiting close to the Centre Commercial les Halles)

7.30 a.m. Meeting in the hotel Lobby, walking to bus stop - departure at 7.45 a.m.
12.30 p.m. departure from the CEED to the Restaurant le Cerf d'Or

On Friday

7.30 a.m. Meeting in the hotel Lobby, walking to bus stop - departure at 7.45 a.m.

1.15 p.m. Transfer from CEED back to city center (railway station or hotel for those who stay until
Saturday)

1.15 p.m. Transfer from CEED back to the Strasbourg Entzheim airport for those who leave on Friday
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- The lunch of Thursday is taking place at the Restaurant le Cerf d'Or.
The shuttle bus will leave the course venue (CEED) to the restaurant at 12.30.

- Course dinner on Thursday at 8.00 p.m. (meeting point is directly at the restaurant)

Restaurant Muensterstuewel

8 place du Marché-aux-Cochons-de-Lait
Strasbourg

Phone + 33388321763

Dress code: casual

The restaurant is located at 10° walking distance from the hotel Maison Rouge (see map enclosed).

- The lunch of Friday : lunch box at course venue before departure

Registration

At your registration and in order to make your training easier, we have the pleasure to overhand you one
meeting document with the program, a notepad, a pen and your badge.

Please, wear your badge during the entire training inside the hospital, the school of anatomy, as well
as for the lunch time.

You will have to sign the attendance list everyday and the attendance certificate will be overhanded to
you at the end of the course on Friday.

Scientific Program

During this course, please, feel free to ask questions! The principle of such groups is interesting as you will be
able to discuss techniques, tricks and pitfalls, etc. Take the advantage of this situation to ask for explanation.

For any queries, please don’t hesitate to ask Mrs. Hamm who will stay with you during the entire course
(mobile phone if needed is: + 33(0)6 08 53 16 71).

We wish you a pleasant course and hope that you will appreciate your stay. Of course, we remain at your
disposal should you need any further help or information.

Yours sincerely,
Dr. Gilbert TAGLANG
President AIOD
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